
PhD in Data Science (Jim Geller)  
J. Geller gave his presentation on a new PhD in Data Science.  
 
Motion: We move to approve the PhD in Data Science, provided that 

1. An Institutional response is prepared (for the external reviewer’s report) for Provost’s 
review and approval. 

2. YWCC prepares a proposal on the resources and budget needed for discussion with the 
Provost and senior administration for institutional approval.  
 

As soon as these two documents are accepted by the Provost, the PhD in Data Science may be 
presented to the Board of Trustees. Motion to approve by R. Sodhi and seconded by I. Gatley. 
Q&A with discussion. E. Thomas: mentioned MoU between Management, Computing and 
Math. The motion was passed unanimously. 


